CONSULAIE GENERAL OF I'HE REPUBLIC OF I'HE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

SUSPENSION OF VISA ISSUANCE RELATIVE TO THE SARS-COV-2 VARIANT

In view of the latest detection of the SARS-COV-2 variant, effective
immediately the Consulate is suspending its visa issuance (notwithstanding

endorsements and/or authority for 9A and 9C visas) until further notice.

The public is further advised to follow safety and security regulations and
procedures issued by the local authorities during this period. Masks should always

be worn within the Consulate’s premises.

Please be advised accordingly.

12 January 2021, Shanghai

Suite 301, Metrobank Plaza, No.1160 West Yan’an Road, Changning District, Shanghai 200052 China
Tel: (+8621) 6281-8020; Fax: (+8621) 6281-8023
www.shanghaipcg.dfa.gov.ph; shanghai.pcg@dfa.gov.ph
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